
855  

 

 
 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we celebrate World Book and Copyright Day tomorrow, we will be conducting a special reading activity titled 
D.E.A.R. (Drop Everything And Read) to encourage the joy of reading among our students. 
 
You are kindly requested to ensure that all students are seated comfortably during the 2nd period and engage in 
reading the book they have brought from home. 
 
Please make sure the entire 20 minutes is dedicated solely to reading, fostering a calm and focused environment. 
 
Thank you for your support and cooperation in making this activity meaningful for our young readers. 
 
Regards 
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